
Do you like reading ?

Do you want to improve your English? 

Then,  take  part  in  the  new reading  contest
from  the   Bilingual  Section  of  the  English
Department!                  

We  have  organized  it  to  commemorate   the
2016 Book Week (from 18th to 22nd April). 

 Ask your English  teacher or come to the
English Department to borrow  a book.

      You’ll have plenty of time to read it. 
 There are 4 categories: 

           1st, 2nd , 3rd  and 4th ESO 
 We will have a quiz with questions about 

the book you have read  
 When: On the second break, from  Tuesday

19th to Friday 22nd  
 Where: in the multi-purpose room
 Prizes: A 20 € voucher for each category.


